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Shipbuilding Statenaent 

The President has noted that the House Arnaed Services 

Conanaittee has tabled further consideration of the Adnainistration' s 

$1. 2 billion shipbuilding supplenaental appropriation, virtually 

foreclosing action during this session of Congress. 

The President is very disappointed by this naove and feels 

that the Anaerican people have not been \¢11 served on this issue. 

The President intends to press this issue in the next Congress, 

but in the naeantinae valuable tinae has been lost. 

FYI: 

In his January budget subnaission President requested $6. 3 bilEon 
for 16 new ships. Last May based on a study of our long terna 
naval requirenaents the President requested an additional $1. 2 billion 
for 6 naore new ships. The Congressional action naeans that the 
President's supplenaental request has sinaply been ignored. Although 
the SEA POWER subconanaittee strongly supported such an increase. 
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